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School Community Council- Minutes 

October 2, 2019 

• Committee Membership- John Wilson, Tia Hain, Maria Carrillo, Josette 

Montes, JaNeal Rodriguez, and a teacher 

• Review Land Trust Budget and Goals- all of our funds are spent on a 

classroom teacher. We talked about adding options to next year’s plan where we 

can add teacher professional development 

• SMART Goals- our goals are aligned to the district goals 

• Operating Procedures 

o Agenda- posted on our website based on the district suggested topics 

o Minutes- typed and posted by administration 

o Schedule- keeps the same schedule as last year, last Wednesday of each 

month at 4:00 pm 

• Fundraisers- school fundraiser will continue to be the World’s Finest 

Chocolate. It was suggested to see if SCC can host one as well. More information 

to come on this topic. 

• Last year’s data- we looked at our proficiency and growth 

• Safety Committee- SCC will act as the school’s safety committee. The proposed 

Utah State Board of Education statue was the district’s safety committee. 

However, ideas to support the roundabout drop off were: 

o 1 page flyer to hand out to families as they come through the roundabout 
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o Post a map during SEPs next week and directions on how to correctly use 

it 

o Paint the curbing red 

o Have our school resource office to come by for a few mornings to enforce 

the rules or have families volunteer to supervise the drop off time 

• Other 

o Claudio Torres is our new family and school collaboration liaison and 

works in the building every Friday. He will be helping us connect to 

families. 

o Mr. Wilson suggested having each teacher suggest 1 parent or set of 

parents he could personal invite to the SCC meetings. 

o Dental clinic is up and running! Students who returned their permission 

slips were screened on 10/1 and 10/2. We had the highest number of 

student forms returned than any other school! 

o Technology- we recently purchased 4 more laptop carts. This will allow 

every 1st through 6th grade teacher to have a cart of 20 laptops in their 

classrooms. 

o Mr. Wilson wondered where the old laptops go after they are replaced. He 

thought it would be wonderful if we could sell them to families for a 

reasonable price. More to come on this. 

o We have 3 student teachers this year. They are in 1st grade, 3rd grade, and 

5th grade. They are students from the University of Utah. 

• Next Meeting- Wednesday, October 30th at 4:00 pm 


